Copy the content below and paste into an email for sending to your employees.

Subject Line:  Why Premera Blue Cross supports biosimilar drugs
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This message is part of an email series offering tips for good health and advice to help you understand and get the most out of your Premera Blue Cross health plan.

	What are biosimilar drugs?

There has been a lot of buzz around the topic of biosimilars, but what are they and if your provider prescribes one, should you agree to it?
Biosimilar drugs are safe, effective, and cost less than their biologic counterpart. 
Find out more information here. [link to flyer]
Watch a short video. 
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